
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ref : INAE/120        April 22, 2020 

 
Esteemed Fellows of the INAE: 
 
 We sincerely pray and hope that every member of the extended INAE family along with the 
rest of the country manages to stay safe and protected. We all will agree that the current SARS-
Covid-19 pandemic is not only unprecedented and extremely ominous, this certainly is the biggest 
challenge encountered by the humanity in our living memory. Let us earnestly wish that the crisis 
will be over and normalcy will return sooner than later.  
 
 With regards to usual INAE activities, you may recall that the period between March and 
September is always the busiest owing to multiple cycles of meetings, review and selection related 
to various categories of awards and fellowships including the most coveted recognition of election 
to the Fellowship of INAE.  
 
 As physical meetings to conduct the above selection exercises in the near future is unlikely, 
we would like to follow the revised schedule and procedure enclosed as Appendix only for this year 
as an emergent measure, already endorsed by the President INAE. Further instructions to the 
Sectional and Selection Committees will be conveyed separately.  
 
 Praying for the safety and wellbeing of one and all, 
 
 With kind regards, 
         Yours sincerely 
 
 

(Indranil Manna) 
Encls : Revised Meetings Schedule and Procedure  
            for selection of various awards and Fellowship 
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